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Name

Rondrell Marshall

Address

4520 Jose PI
PO Box 204
Marbury, MD 20658

Phone

Email
rondrell@juno.com
Are you:

Against Topic
Comment

| do not support this Bill. It is unconstitutional per the president set in the failed New York "sensitive places" cases. It
goes too far. It may be reasonable to expect not to carry inside places like the court house, but to attempt to extend
this to any county owned (public) property is absurd and a clear governmental over reach.
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